
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 10, 2019 
 
 
 
Welcome to the 13th annual Nihon Matsuri! 
 
Daiichi Ward of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints 
have been part of this Matsuri for many years. We have 
enjoyed this event every year. Our members consists of many 
different backgrounds who are part of various Japanese 
communities. It is very nice to have this sense of togetherness 
as Japanese community to associate annually during Nihon 
Matsuri. Japanese culture brings unique taste to our Utah 
community. Japanese people take pride in carrying sense of 
gratitude and act politely. We continue to strive being great 
citizens of the society and look forward to interact with people in Utah to bring positive 
influence.  
 
I would like to thank Nihon Matsuri Committee members to put this wonderful event.  
 
Thank you for coming to Nihon Matsuri. 
 
Bishop Uemura 
Daiichi Ward (Japanese) 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


